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New York City’s Mayor Signs Into Law Bill 
Banning Inquiry Into Salary History in Hiring 

Salary History Ban Becomes Effective October 31, 2017 

 

On May 4, 2017, Mayor Bill DeBlasio signed into law a bill passed by the New York City Council that 

makes it an unlawful discriminatory practice for an employer to inquire about or to rely upon an applicant’s 

salary history in determining the compensation it will offer unless the applicant has voluntarily provided 

that information. Our memorandum on the law is available here. The salary history ban will take effect on 

October 31, 2017. In advance of that effective date, New York City employers will need to review their 

hiring practices and written policies carefully, and provide training to those engaged in hiring on 

compliance with the new restrictions.   

* * * 

 

Copyright © Sullivan & Cromwell LLP 2017 

http://www.sullcrom.com/
https://sullcrom.com/siteFiles/Publications/SC_Publication_New_York_City_Council_Passes_Bill_Banning_Inquiry_Into_Salary_History_in_Hiring.pdf


 

-2- 
New York City’s Mayor Signs Into Law Bill Banning Inquiry Into Salary History in Hiring 
May 5, 2017 
SC1:4398670v3 

ABOUT SULLIVAN & CROMWELL LLP 

Sullivan & Cromwell LLP is a global law firm that advises on major domestic and cross-border M&A, 

finance, corporate and real estate transactions, significant litigation and corporate investigations, and 

complex restructuring, regulatory, tax and estate planning matters.  Founded in 1879, Sullivan & 

Cromwell LLP has more than 875 lawyers on four continents, with four offices in the United States, 

including its headquarters in New York, three offices in Europe, two in Australia and three in Asia. 

CONTACTING SULLIVAN & CROMWELL LLP 

This publication is provided by Sullivan & Cromwell LLP as a service to clients and colleagues.  The 

information contained in this publication should not be construed as legal advice.  Questions regarding 

the matters discussed in this publication may be directed to any of our lawyers listed below, or to any 

other Sullivan & Cromwell LLP lawyer with whom you have consulted in the past on similar matters.  If 

you have not received this publication directly from us, you may obtain a copy of any past or future 

related publications from Michael B. Soleta (+1-212-558-3974; soletam@sullcrom.com) in our New York 

office. 
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